




From: Philip McVeigh <pmcveigh@laoiscoco.ie> 
Sent: Tuesday 10 August 2021 16:35
To: Padraig Herlihy <Padraig.Herlihy@nbi.ie>
Cc: Adrian Barrett <abarrett@laoiscoco.ie>; Joseph Delaney <jdelaney@laoiscoco.ie>; David O'Hara <dohara@laoiscoco.ie>; Edmond Kenny <ekenny@laoiscoco.ie>; Antoinette Brennan <AnBrennan@laoiscoco.ie>
Subject: FW: DA020-Carlow-Graigcullen-Portarlington MD - National Broadband Ireland New Connection Poles

Padraig

In relation to the attached list of proposed pole locations for DA020 (second submission for DA020), I have reviewed the 24 no. locations detailed in the attached spreadsheet and ArcGIS.

I confirm that I have no objection to the T1 application to be submitted at this stage for these locations.

Regards

Philip McVeigh
|Senior Executive Engineer|
|Laois County Council|
|Roads Department | Sleaty Road | Graiguecullen | Co. Laois | R93 A265
( +353 (0) 57 8664000  * pmcveigh@laoiscoco.ie
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